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SCHOLARSHIP FUND

This fund was created to serve as a means to honor the memory of

McKAILA JOSEPHINE STEFFES

December 20, 1995 — October 21, 2006

Thank you to all of you for expressing interest in support of this worthy goal.
All money raised will be placed into an endowed fund.

This fund will provide at least one annual scholarship for a fifth grade student at Saint Vincent de Paul School
in Denver, Colorado. The endowment shall continue in perpetuity and shall be managed by The Catholic
Foundation for the Roman Catholic Church of Neorthern Colorado.

The application process will be open to all St. Vincent de Paul fourth grade students. Criteria for selection
includes academic performance, peace making, civic activity and integrity. A committee comprised of Daniel
and Sandra Steffes, the pastor, the principal, the fourth grade teachers, and several parents will review the
applications and choose a recipient each spring. In order to maintain the scholarship, the recipient will be
required to maintain a B average, and uphold all the rules and regulations set forth by the Code of Conduct in
the Student Handbook.

Tax-deductible donations to this fund should be made payable to The Catholic Foundation and be sent to:

The McKaila Steffes Scholarship Fund
The Catholic Foundation for the Roman Catholic Church of Northern Colorado
3801 East Florida Avenue, Suite 725, Denver, Colorado 80210
(303) 468-9885

For more information about The McKaila Steffes Scholarship Fund please contact Andrea Sykora at (303) 290-6763,
andrea.sykora@gmail.com or John Dolan at jdolan@thecatholicfoundation.com.

To learn more about The Catholic Foundation log on to www.thecatholicfoundation.com.




